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 n e x t     m e e t i n g     visit to Marton  19th  November 2018 
 
Check emails for details 
 
LAST WEEK’S MEETING                                                                                           .                                                                                                                        
 
A small but representative group of members and Rotaractors 
 
There was a focus on planning for what is happening between 
now and Christmas 
 
On the 19th of November Venky is speaking to the Marton Rotary 
Club, so the idea is to go and support him, and also find out what this 
Architectural lighting is all about!  Travel details etc to follow. 
 
There will be no meeting on 20th November. 
 
 
AGM – the Club’s AGM will be on December 4th, and the final 
night for the year will be on 11th December  - Venue to be 
decided. 
 
FOODBANK DRIVE: The annual Foodbank Drive is on 24th 
November. We will have 3 vehicles and we will need 6 – 8 
helpers to cover the area of the City that we have traditionally 
covered. 
 
AWESOME AWAPUNI  was unfortunately cancelled due to the 
threat of bad weather – which did eventuate to a degree. The 
Council has offered to partner with the local community with a 
Movie Night on Dec 6th at the Park. We are invited to help. 
Details to follow 



 

 
 

 
LIGHT MY FIRE..... ( don’t tell anyone living in California) That is 
the theme for the District Conference in Wanganui  May 17 – 19 , 2019 
For those who have not been to a District Conference this would be a 
great start! 
Great speakers ( without knowing who they are!)  and a chance to 
mix with Rotarians from around the District. 
 
 
CHRISTMAS FUNCTION...Book in the 16th December  the idea was 
to have a combined affair with Milson Club – at the Esplanade Café. 
Details to be confirmed. 
 
START FOR 2019 . Our first meeting for the New Year will be on 
22nd January, and will be a casual catch-up Barbecue. 
 
Don’t forget to talk about ending Polio Now, and the work Rotary is 
doing.  
 
Pres Peter and Ramola attended the Awatapu Prizegiving and were 
impressed by the caliber of the students. There is still work to do to 
get an intro to start an Interact Club at Awatapu, so Venky is going to 
sound out Freybeg High. Peter to talk to Milson Club, so we do not 
tread on any toes. 
 
 
Venky attended a good regional  Membership Meeting. He is going 
to sort out how we can be better users of Clubmate, and become 
more connected. 
 
 
 
THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK                                                                                      .                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
 
I hear and I forget, I see and I remember. I do and I understand 
Confucius 
 
Yours in Rotary        David C. 
 
 
 
 


